
Public Comments on the Draft of the 
“Guidelines for the Use of Intellectual Property under the Antimonopoly Act” 

 

 

1. Tentative Translation of the draft of the Guidelines (only Japanese text is authentic) See attached 

documents. 

 

2. Details of public comments 

(1) How to submit public comments 

Comments have to be submitted by mail, E-mail (please use text format) or fax, with your 

name (or institution name), address and contact telephone and/or fax number, and/or E-mail 

address verified. The JFTC may release the contents of the opinions received after deleting 

addresses and contact numbers. The JFTC is not able to respond individually to each opinion 

submitted. Your understanding is appreciated. 

 

(2) Address for submitting comments 

Trade Practices Division, Secretariat, Japan Fair Trade Commission 

Central Government Office Building 6, Annex B 

1-1-1 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 

100-8987 JAPAN 

Fax: +81-3-3581-1948 

E-mail: chizai-gl@jftc.go.jp 

 

(3) Deadline for comments 

JPT (GMT+9.00): Thursday, June 7, 2007 


